Subject: opinions
Posted by PakProtector on Sun, 30 Jan 2005 22:01:21 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

my opinion is that until there is some easily( and universaly ) recongnized abbreviation, that it
should be explained in every text before( or immediately after ) using it. regards,Douglas
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